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ITEM 1.01 - ENTRY INTO A MATERIAL AGREEMENT 
 
On July 6, 2005, at a meeting of the Board of Directors of LanVision Systems, 
Inc. the Board revised the compensation of the independent Directors as 
previously disclosed in the 2005 Proxy Statement and as shown on Exhibit 10.14 
to the Form 10-K for the fiscal year ended January 31, 2005. The new 
compensation arrangements are as follows: 
 
Each non-employee Director will be paid an annual retainer of $5,000, paid in 
two equal installments of $2,500. The first payment will be due on the date of 
the annual organizational meeting of the Board, usually held following the 
Annual Meeting of Shareholders typically held in May of each year. The second 
payment will be due approximately six months thereafter. For the current fiscal 
year, the first installment is being paid retroactive to May 25 2005, the date 
of the most recent annual organizational meeting for the current Board members. 
 
In addition, each independent Director will be paid a fee of (i) $1,000 for each 
regularly scheduled Board meeting attended, and (ii) $1,000 per day for each 
special meeting or committee meeting attended on days when there are no Board 
meetings. 
 
Each independent Director will be granted 15,000 Nonqualified Stock Options upon 
first being appointed or elected to the Board. Incumbent directors will be 
granted 10,000 Nonqualified Stock Options annually. These options are to be 
awarded pursuant to the Company's 2005 Incentive Compensation Plan. 
 
Mr. Patsy, as an officer of the Company, is not separately compensated as a 
Director of the Company. 
 
SECTION 9 - FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND EXHIBITS 
 
ITEM 9.01 FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND EXHIBITS 
 
         (c)      Exhibits 
 
                  Exhibit        Description 
                  -------        ----------- 
 
                   10.1          Schedule of Directors Compensation# 
 
         #  Management Contract and Compensatory Arrangement 
 
 
 
                                   SIGNATURES 
 
         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, 
the registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the 
undersigned hereunto duly authorized. 
 
                                             LANVISION SYSTEMS, INC. 
 
 
                                            By: /s/ Paul W. Bridge, Jr. 
                                                ----------------------------- 
                                                Paul W. Bridge, Jr. 
                                                Chief Financial Officer 
 
Date:  July 8, 2005 
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                                                                 Exhibit 10.14 
 
 
LANVISION SYSTEMS, INC. 
 
Schedule of Directors Compensation 
 
The Company currently pays its independent directors as follows: (i) an annual 
retainer of $5,000, paid in two equal installments of $2,500; (ii) $1,000 for 
each regularly scheduled Board meeting attended; and (iii) $1,000 per day for 
each special meeting or committee meeting attended on days when there are no 
Board meetings. In addition, each independent Director will be granted 15,000 
Nonqualified Stock Options upon first being appointed or elected to the Board, 
and incumbent directors will be granted 10,000 Nonqualified Stock Options 
annually. Mr. Patsy, as an officer of the Company, is not separately compensated 
as a Director of the Company. 
 
 
 
 
                                       3 


